
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

  

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Writing a letter to Santa telling him what we would like for Christmas.  
 Posting our letters to Santa in his magical postbox.  
 Practising writing our full names forming the letters correctly.  
 Sequencing familiar events. 
 Singing Christmas counting songs.  
 Making a Christmas card and using our best handwriting to write them. 
 Creating Christmas decorations and crafts.  
 Decorating the trees at forest ranger with our year 6 buddies.  
 Having a special Christmas lunch with our year 6 buddies.  

 

 

 

 

Nativity performances  

Tickets have been sent home today! You will have two tickets for the morning performance (9.30am) and two 
tickets for the afternoon performance (1.30pm).  

RD – Monday 16th  RG – Tuesday 17th RT – Wednesday 18th  

 

 

Forest Rangers We will be going to forest rangers with our year 6 buddies next week. With the weather 
changing please make sure they are dressed to keep warm!  We are going to decorate the Christmas tree, 
thank you if you have already sent your tree decorations in. We still need more! 

We are supporting ‘Save the Children’                           
by taking part in Christmas Jumper Day on                      
Friday 13th December.                                                      
Children may wear a Christmas jumper over their school 
uniform for a donation of £1.      

Reminders  

 Only water in bottles, no squash. This can be still flavoured water if preferred. This is 
our school policy.  

 We are in need of toy catalogues to help with our writing to Santa. If you have any 
please send these in.  
 

WOW word: 
Advent 

The arrival or coming 
of something.  

Please make sure you have ordered and paid 
for your tea towels on parent pay. Once we 

have received payment we will be able to give 
them out on each Friday! 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Party day   

Friday 20th  December is school party day, the children can come to school in their party clothes and we would 
love to see some Christmas jumpers!  The children will have food in classrooms as part of the party (instead of a 
regular lunch in the hall).  We are asking for the children to bring in contributions to the party and we will 
share them out across the classes. 

RT – Paper plates, cups, squash, table cloths, crisps.    RD – Savoury food NOT SANDWICHES  (bread sticks, 
veggie sticks, sausages etc..)            RG - Sweet food (cakes, biscuits etc..) 

Please name all containers that need to be returned and bring the food on the day (not before). Thank you!   

 

 

–Many thanks   

 

 

  


